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Irvine Lawyer Comments in Article about California Resources
for Employers Affected by COVID-19
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3.23.20


California employers are scrambling to adjust to the circumstances brought about by COVID-19,

many of which will have a negative economic impact their employees and their businesses. A recent

SHRM article explained that California has state resources available to help companies and workers

who need relief during this tough time.

In this SHRM article, Irvine partner Warren Nelson describes that there have been some industries

that have been hit harder than others, including the hospitality industry. He notes that “[t]he

hospitality industry – which includes hotels and theme parks – is especially susceptible to mass

layoffs as a result of the emergency.” The article advises employers in hospitality and other

industries to consult an attorney for guidance throughout the fast-moving developments of the

coronavirus pandemic.

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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